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Many thanks to the Gospel choir 
Tusla for being with us in Our Lady 
Queen of Heaven church this 
weekend and sharing their wonderful 
music.  
 
 
 

 

 
The Legion of Mary meet every 

Thursday at 7.30pm in the meeting 
room in St Finian’s Church. Why 
not do something special to mark 

the Centenary of Our Lady of 
Fatima this year and come along to 

visit the Legion meeting. New 
members most welcome. For more 
details contact Kathleen Galvin on 

01 8408871 
 

Where does your money go? 
Do you know where the different 
church collections go?  
Do you know for example that none of 
the money placed in the baskets during 
Mass is for the running of the parish.  
The First Collection at Mass is lodged 
with the Diocese for the common fund. 
This money is for the remuneration of 
priests. 
 The second collection at Mass is 
usually for SHARE. This is used to pay 
for the personnel employed at diocesan 
level e.g. the staff of the different offices 
in Archbishop's house e.g. Finance, 
H.R., Parish Pastoral Workers, 
Education, Liturgy and several other 
departments.  
 Only the money contributed to the 
Family Offering Collection is used 
to run the parish, i.e. pay for light, 
heat, insurance, repairs, altar wine and 
bread, wages, stationery and many 
more. Money to the Family Offering is 
usually contributed by way of weekly 
envelope or standing order or annual 
cheque.   
If you are in a position and would like 
to contribute to the family offering by 
way of standing order or weekly 
envelope please contact Stephanie at   
8409043 or email the parish at 
stfiniansparish@gmail.com  

 
Couples intending to marry are 
required to give at least three 
months notice to the priests of the 
parish, whether the wedding will take 
place inside or outside the parish, so 
that the pre-marriage papers can be 
completed.  

 

LOURDES FUND COLLECTION 
 
 

 

 
 

The parish will be having a 
collection after all Masses on the 
weekend of July 22ND  /23RD  to 
raise funds for the sick and the 
elderly who would like to travel to 
Lourdes this year. If you know of 
someone who would like to make 
this journey please let us know.  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Baptisms on the following  
Sundays at 12.30pm   

 

July 23rd 
           Aug 13th and Aug 27th  
            Sept 10th and Sept 24th  

Welcome into our faith 
Community the following who will 

be baptised this weekend 

Sophia Emily Lawlor 
Faye Rose Gavin Drumm 

Olivia Jane Cavanagh 
Luke James Baker 

Mia Sarah Clarke- Darcy 
Holly Ann Mc Carthy 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Mon 10th               
Kathleen Heffernan (RIP 

  Tues 11th                
Lily Armstrong (RD) 
Rita Healy (RD) 
Wed 12th                    

Peggy Reynolds (RD) 
Thurs 13th                          
Mary Dempsey (RIP) 
Friday 14th           
Angela Mason (RD)  
Saturday 15th      
11am Mairead Mc Grath (RIP) 
Vigil  
6.30pm  
People of the parish  
Sunday 16th                  
10am Special Intention 
11.30am Special Intention 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
St Vincent de Paul will be 
holding their monthly 
outdoor collection in St 
Finian’s after all Masses this 
weekend. 
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